
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 4:30 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----

From: Jess Gordon <jessleighgordon@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 2:04 PM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL Bid to Increase Rates 

To Whom it May Concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00838-2023 

An email was sent out to FPL customers indicating that FPL has submitted a bid to your commission to increase the rates 
of their customers by a minimum of 10%. 

As a concerned customer/ permanent Florida resident, I'm writing your commission to vehemently request that this bid 
be denied. Brevard County is already paying 17% more than the national average in energy costs, and saw a significant 
increase over the past two years. An additional increase is pricing homeowners of their 4 walls of necessities. 
Continually approving these increases as a way for a corporation to "get healthy" from operating decisions made, is 

setting a dangerous precedent of continually increases annually. With hyper inflation, very quickly the residents of this 
state will be choosing between buying groceries for their families or keeping the lights on. 

I request, as a resident of this state that your commission reject this request to raise energy prices. 

Thank you for your time, 
Jessica Gordon 
407.721.8127 
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